A local Fire Protection
Permit is required when:

Fire Protection work requires a CDR
through the State of Indiana

or

Fire Protection work is conducted
during initial construction of a
building that requires a Town of
Avon Building Permit

or

Fire Protection work is part of a
tenant space build-out that requires
a Town of Avon Building Permit

Washington Township Avon Fire Department

"A'local Fire Protection Permit
' is NOT required when:

Fire J‘I‘?r,,otection work is being
donein‘a one- or two-family
. dwelling

Fire Protection work lsbemg conducted as
part of regular inspection, testing and
maintenance and doesn’t require a CDR or

a Town of Avon Builc}i[jg, Permit.

Community Safety Division




